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This thematic issue of Tabula Rasa aims at presenting the scholarly diversity 
around the issue of the colonial and decoloniality seen all around the world. In 
Latin America, the decolonial debate has been so far focused in the European 
colonial expansion. This issue intends to extend the decolonial canon by bringing 
in new women’s voices and colonial experiences occurring in the Western 
imperial landscape and beyond. Thus, this issue will gather a set of papers making 
visible the varied colonial expansionisms in order to open a dialogue that helps us 
to identify divergences, parallels, and points of intersection between European 
colonialism and other empires worldwide. By doing this, we will widen the scope 
of colonial analysis, in order to significantly enhance our current understanding 
of the colonial world. Likewise, we will bring in the voices of decolonial 
feminisms and their contributions to this debate. 
  
Manuscripts in the form of articles that are the result of theoretical or field 
research, not previously published in the same or a different language or another 
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format, can be submitted for consideration. Each submission shall have an 
average length of 20 to 25 sheets and be formatted in (8.5 x 11 in.) letter size 
paper, 12-point Arial Font, double spaced (including the references). 
 
Proposals can be presented in English, Portuguese, French, or Spanish languages. 
Manuscripts shall be original, unpublished contributions, prepared in compliance 
with Tabula Rasa guidelines: See http://www.revistatabularasa.org/normas/ 
  
Deadline for Manuscript Receipt: July 31st, 2020. 
For further information on the format or submitting proposals, please contact: 
  
Karina Ochoa Muñoz 
karina.otxoa@gmail.com 
 
Breny Mendoza 
breny.mendoza@csun.edu 
 
 


